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Departnent of Educetio& Employmelt and Worqlac€ Reladons

Mr Malcolm Roberts
180 Haven Road
PULLENVALE QLD 4069

Dear lvlr Roberts

Thank you for your letter of 4 February 2013 to the Hon Bil l  shorten MP, Minister for
Employment and Workplace Relations concerning the carbon tax. The Minister has asked me to
reply on his behalf.

The Minister has noted your cornments. The issues you have raised fal lwithin the portfol io
responsibi l i t ies of the Hon Greg Combet AM MP, Minister for Climate Change and Energy
Eff iciency. Accordingly, I  have referred your letter to Minister combet's off ice for consideration
and approprlate action.

You rs sincerely
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